
Transport Scotland Update 

 

Transport Scotland have no major works planned on the A82 or A83 in the next 

quarter. 

We do know there was congestion on the A82 near Balloch on Good Friday and to a 

lesser extent on Easter Monday. We continue to consider solutions for congestion on 

this corridor in busy tourist periods. 

 


